
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
March 28, 2024 

       

 Benson View Regional Trail Temporary Closure – No Access to Mt. Benson Summit 

A section of the Benson View Regional Trail will be closed April 3, 2024, to manage hazardous trees for 
the safety of park patrons. The work will include converting two dead cedar trees into habitat snags and 
laying flat dead and unstable trees near the trail. Visitors to the park will not be able to access the Mt. 
Benson summit from this trail during the temporary closure. Trail access to the first viewpoint will remain 
open. 
 
For your safety, do not use the closed section of trail, remain alert to tree maintenance activities when 
using the park and obey personnel and signs posted on site.  
 

 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
  1-888-828-2069 
  rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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